
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE          
CITY OF MEDICINE LAKE 
MEDICINE LAKE, MINNESOTA 

 
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING AT THE CITY COUNCIL OF MEDICINE LAKE TO CONSIDER AN 
ORDINANCE PROHIBITING METAL DETECTING IN CITY PARKS AND CITY PROPERTY WITHIN 

THE CITY OF MEDICINE LAKE, MN 
 
OFFICIAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council will hold a public hearing on the 6th 
day of October, 2025, at 6:00 PM. The meeting will be held at the city offices located at 10609 
South Shore Drive, Medicine Lake, Minnesota 55441. The purpose of the public hearing shall be 
to consider approval of a new Ordinance prohibiting metal detecting in city parks and city 
property within the City of Medicine Lake. 
 
Persons wishing to comment should address their written comments to the City of Medicine 
Lake via email at city_clerk@cityofmedicinelake.com. A draft of the ordinance is available here: 
https://www.cityofmedicinelake.com/proposed-ordinances/.   This notice is also published on 
the City Web Site. 
 


